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From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2011 8:17 AM
To: D Conrad
Subject: RE: Ross ISR Letter

Thank you, Darlene, for your e-mail and letter response.  I have given your letter to Mr. Larry Camper, NRC’s 
Federal Preservation Officer. 
 

From: D Conrad [mailto:narapahothpo_2009@ymail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 11:40 AM 
To: Bjornsen, Alan 
Subject: Ross ISR Letter 
 
Hello Alan Bjornsen, 
  
The letter is for tribal participation in the licensing process. Please keep me informed. 
It is starting to get busy now with consultation visits... 
  
Darlene Conrad, THPO 
Northern Arapaho 
Tribal Historic Preservation Office 
P.O. Box 396 
Ft. Washakie, WY 82514 
PH: 307-856-1628 | FAX: 307-856-1836/4611 
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